
Sydney Busby
#277685 | March 15, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

I’m writing to voice my support for the proposed Shelter to Housing zoning changes. I love my city,
and taking pride in where you live means caring for your neighbors. I feel the Shelter to Housing
zoning changes are practical, common sense steps to ensure the safety and well being of everyone in
my community. 

Testimony is presented without formatting.


